
 
 

 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE – WATER MAIN BREAK 
 

For immediate release: 9-14-2021 at 10:10 AM 
 
 

WATER MAIN BREAK – EVERGREEN AVENUE 

 
A water main has broken on Evergreen avenue.   
 
Staff are on scene and working to remedy the situation.  Services 
will be interrupted along Evergreen Avenue from Spring Street to 
the Ferry terminal until this problem is resolved.   
 
We will send out an updated notification when we have a better 
understanding for how long this service interruption is expected to 
last.   
 
Please avoid travel in this location if possible and please be 
mindful of crews working along the road in this area.   
 
Thank you for your understanding and please reach out to the 
Public Works Department at 874-3904 with any questions or 
concerns. 
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